
Broadcast Message: SEVP Response Center Upcoming Holiday Closures  

To: All SEVIS Users 

Date: Jan. 13, 2023 

Number: 2301 – 01  

 

General Information 

Please be aware of the upcoming federal holidays listed below. 

• Monday, Jan. 16 – Martin Luther King Jr. Day  

• Monday, Feb. 20 – Presidents’ Day 

As a reminder, the Student and Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) Response Center (SRC) is 

closed during federal holidays and will resume standard operating hours the next business day. 

Please also be sure to use Study in the States and ICE.gov/SEVP websites as resources to answer 

your questions.  

The SEVP Response Center can be contacted at 703-603-3400 or 800-892-4829, Monday 

through Friday, from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. ET, except federal holidays.  

Disclaimer 

The Broadcast Message is not a substitute for applicable legal requirements, nor is it itself a rule 

or a final action by SEVP. It is not intended to, does not, and may not be relied upon to create 

any right or benefit, substantive or procedural, enforceable at law by any party in any 

administrative, civil, or criminal matter. 

 

 

 

https://studyinthestates.dhs.gov/
https://ice.gov/sevp
https://twitter.com/StudyinStates
https://www.linkedin.com/company/student-and-exchange-visitor-program?trk=biz-companies-cym
https://www.facebook.com/StudyintheStates
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Js9QXKTlMUs

